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Human Dimensions of Tree Health & Plant Biosecurity Workshop: International Perspectives

Imperial College London, London, 30 August 2016

Convenors: Julie Urquhart, Mariella Marzano, Clive Potter, Hilary Geoghegan

The aim of this international workshop is to bring together researchers interested in the governance and socio-economic dimensions of tree health and plant biosecurity. Organised as part of the work programme of the IUFRO Division 7 Forest Health ‘Social Dimensions of Forest Health' Working Party, the event is open to any researchers, practitioners or policymakers working in these fields. The workshop is being co-hosted by Julie Urquhart & Clive Potter (Imperial College London), Mariella Marzano (Forest Research & chair of the IUFRO Working Group) and Hilary Geoghegan (University of Reading).

The workshop will be organised around a series of themes. While these will be dependent on the interests of those attending and presenting, key topics are likely to include risk perception, biosecurity governance, citizen science, stakeholder values, behaviours and economic impacts. Each session will consist of a series of presentations (hopefully from a range of countries) followed by a discussion aimed at identifying areas of shared interest or knowledge exchange. A goal of these discussions will be to identify areas where there could be potential collaboration with international researchers on comparative cross-country papers for submission to peer-reviewed scientific journals. 

The workshop is to be held at Imperial College London, London, UK on 30 August 2016. We would especially like to encourage participants from other countries to attend. For those not able to attend in person, video-conferencing facilities will be available to enable cross-country engagement.  

Please submit your abstract for consideration by 31 May 2016. Send your title, abstract (no more than 250 words), speakers (with affiliations and emails) to j.urquhart@imperial.ac.uk.  All other participants should express their interest in attending by 30 June 2016. The workshop programme will be circulated by the end of July. 

